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Commonwealth Edisona1pany 
I 400 Opus Place W' 
Downers Grove, IL 60515 

.I'·' ~ '--!-: 
June 30, J995 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

ComEd 

SUBJECT: Correction to Commonwealth Edison BWR Transient Analysis 
Methods Licensing Topical Report 
LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2 
NPF-11 and NPF-18; NRC Docket Nos. 50-373/374 
Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 
DPR-19 and DPR-25; NRC Docket Nos. 50-237/249 
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2 
DPR-29 and DPR-30; NRC Docket Nos. 50-254/265 

REFERENCE: G. Benes letter to USNRC, dated June 26, 1995. 

The Reference letter requested NRC review for Commonwealth Edison (ComEd) 
licensing topical report (LTR) NFSR-0111, Rev. 0, "BWR Transient Analysis 
Methods". On page 2 to the LTR is a "Release of Information Statement", that 
implies that the document is proprietary. This "Release of Information Statement" 
should not have been included in the LTR, since there is no proprietary inforniation 
contained within the LTR. In summary, the licensing topical report (LTR) NFSR-

, 0111, Rev. 0, "BWR Transient Analysis Methods" is nonproprietary and does not need 
to be withheld from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790. 

We regret any inconvenience this problem may have caused. Please direct any 
questions you may have concerning this matter to this office. 

cc: 

Sincerely, 

~(;B~ 
Gary G. Benes 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 

J.B. Martin, Regional Administrator - Riii 
P. G. Brachman, Senior Resident Inspector - LSCS 
W. D. Reckley, Project Manager - NRR 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS 
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